
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Sent: 3/7/2013 5:55:30 PM

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 

Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd)
Bee:
Subject: Re: Meeting next week

To:

Laura,

My schedule is pretty open on both days. I’m busy on Friday 10-11.30, but other than that
should be able to make it work. Thursday after lunch would be a good time...

Thanks,

Liza

Elizaveta Malashenko

Acting Deputy Director

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability

Safety and Enforcement Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: 415-703-2274

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 3:53 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I.
Cc: Ramaiya, Shilpa R

SB GT&S 0039220

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Subject: Meeting next week

Liza

I just left you a VM also. When Tom Bottorff and General Hagan met yesterday they agreed 
that we would provide some cost data to you next week for your review. Shilpa Ramaiya will 
be the lead from our team for that discussion. I’d like to get it scheduled before calendars get 
too crowded. Am wondering about next Thursday or Friday for your schedule? I think we 
should plan on 1.5 hours just in case.

Thanks

Laura Doll

Director, Regulatory Relations

lrdd@pge.com

office: 415.973.8663

mobile: 415.828.3739
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